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IMPORTANT INFORMATION     
Tomorrow @11:45am   School Assembly hosted by Ruma Piwakawaka (6) and Kea (10) 
Friday 21st June   School Disco – Pre-order now 
Thursday 27th June @ 6:30am Dawn Matariki Celebration – more info to come 
Friday 28th June   Matariki Weekend – Public Holiday  
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
Staff News 
Sadly, our Year 7/8 teacher, Mary Va'a is leaving us at the end of term as she has won the Year 7/8 Dean 
position at Bishop Viard College. Congratulations Mary, we know you will be great in this new role and thank 
you for all you have done for our tamariki during your time here. We will be farewelling Mary at our end of 
term assembly in week 10. 
 
Our year 5/6 teacher Rachel Hall is away next term on a teacher sabbatical. Experienced Paremata teachers 
Jenny Goodwin and Jannien Kamphuis are stepping in to take the class together while Rachel is away. 
 
Cross Country 
Congratulations to all our runners who took part in the Parumoana Cross Country so positively last week. 
Well done to Fred Hughes and Lou McDonald-Limacher who came first in their races, with Reuben Price and 
Lunar Curtis coming third place. Lou was recovering from the flu so that's a superhuman effort!! 
 
Enrolments for Term 4 and Term 1 2025 
If you have a child starting school later this year or the beginning of next year and haven’t yet enrolled them, 
please contact Marie in the office on 233 1339 or email mariea@paremata.school.nz  We will be starting to 
look at our numbers for 2025 soon, so need to make sure we have everyone on our database.  Also  
if your child/ren are leaving Paremata School at the end of the year (other than year 8s), can please advise 
the office. 
 
Pedestrian Crossing update 
The pedestrian crossing upgrade going on outside school is progressing well and should be completed by the 
end of June. Thank you to everyone for being careful on the temporary crossing that's in place at the 
moment. 
 
Wellington Water Works and Mobil Update 
Along with the Mobil upgrade, the repairs at the pumps outside school in Station Road are still continuing. 
Thankfully the noise from the jack hammers and pile drivers have abated for now.  
 
Disco 
Many thanks to the parents who have offered to help with the junior disco. We still need 
adults to help supervise the senior disco with Becky Spencer. If you are available to 
support Becky, can you please contact her on beckys@paremata.school.nz  
 
 
Nga mihi - Matua Bryce   



CROSS COUNTRY 
Last Thursday, Paremata School students competed in the Parumoana Cross Country. This is held at Queen 
Elizabeth Park and is an awesome interschool event. There were around 500 runners participating on the 
day.  
 
We had amazing runners and it was fantastic to see the support for all of the 
students on the course. Thanks to teachers Becky and Emma and to our parent 
helpers for your support.  
  
A big congratulations to:  
 
- Holly Jansen (10th) 
- Paige McLeod (6th)  
- Lunar Curtis (3rd)  
- Yaniah van der Helm (9th)  
- Fred Hughes (1st)  
- Lou McDonald-Limacher (1st) 
 -Isobel Margrett (6th) 
- Franklin Griffith (8th)  
- Yasmin Curran (5th) 
- Reuben Price (3rd)  
- Rex Pullan (9th)  
 
As a school, we also won the Year 6 Girls Cup.  
 
These students will be heading along to the Regional Cross Country event which is at Queen Elizabeth Park on 
Tuesday 2nd July. 
 
 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB  

ISSUE NO.  4 – ORDER ONLINE mybookclub.scholastic.co.nz 
If you wish to purchase from the current book club selection, please order online no later 
than Thursday 13th June (tomorrow).  If you would like any purchases to be held at the 
office, please order online under OFFICE. 

 
 
 
 
NETBALL  
Ngati Toa website https://www.sporty.co.nz/ngatitoanetball/home 
 
Netball Draw for this Saturday 15th June 

OUR TEAM PLAYING TIME COURT 
Paremata Panthers Papakowhai Thunder 9:00am Court 3 
Paremata Pistons  Adventure Diamonds 10:50am Court 3 
Paremata Pipis BYE   
Paremata Piranhas BYE   
Paremata Pulse BYE   
Paremata Pumas Tawa Tornadoes 3:10pm  Court 1 
Paremata Pandas  St Theresa Stars 3:10pm Court 2 

 



 
 

TICKETS ON SALE NOW!! 
 

PAREMATA SCHOOL DISCO – FRIDAY 21ST JUNE 
Junior Disco, Years 1 to 6 - 5.30pm – 7pm 
Senior Disco, Years 7 & 8 - 7.30pm – 9pm 

 
Please note parents of Year 1 students are required to stay. Year 2-8 
students can be dropped off after signing in and leaving an emergency 
contact number.  Pre-pay at the office, eftpos or cash - $5.00 per child. 
Payment can be made online with name and disco as ref:  
12 3254 0048796 00. 
 

EXTREME DANCE STUDIO is sponsoring our school disco  
They are a not like any other dance studio… the difference is Extreme!  

Experience the magic of dance at their Paremata dance school.  Get 
started with a free trial lesson today!  Whether your goal is to reach 
the world stage or simply to build new skills, they have a program 

for you.  Here are six reasons why you should get in touch with 
them.  1-Learn to dance, 2-Family friends & social, 3-Perform on stage, 4-Beautiful modern studios, 5- Great 
for kids, 6-Strive for excellence. 
Email info@extremedance.co.nz or phone 04 237 5662 and tell them Paremata school sent 
you!  https://www.facebook.com/extremedancenz/    5 Paremata Crescent, Paremata. 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


